
 

 

15th July 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
Walking Ilam Hall w/c 19th July 2021  
 
We are planning to take all students in Years 7 to 9 out for a walk and do some orienteering at Ilam Hall next week, 
to make the most of the forecasted weather window.  Each group of students will travel by bus to Ilam where they 
will have the opportunity to complete the orienteering course and explore the grounds.  The café is going to stock up 
on extra cake and ice cream!  Students will walk back to school primarily on footpaths at a leisurely pace, stopping to 
eat lunch on the way back.  The schedule is as follows: 
 
Year 7 X side – Monday 19th  July 
 
Year 7 Y side – Tuesday 20th  July 
 
Year 8 – Wednesday 21st July 
 
Year 9 Boothby and Hull – Thursday 22nd  July 
 
Year 9 Cokayne and Spalden – Friday 23rd  July 
 
There is a small voluntary contribution to cover the cost of the transport of £3.  The law currently allows us to make 
no charge for this category of educational activity, though we may ask for voluntary contributions.  No student may 
be excluded from the activity because of a parent's unwillingness or inability to make a financial contribution.  The 
deadline for making this payment, via Parentpay*, is 10am Monday 19th July 2021.  If you are unable to meet the cost, 
please contact finance@qegs.email. 
 
Dress and Equipment 
 

• It will be non uniform, please ensure your child wears sensible trainers and clothing for walking 

• Lightweight waterproofs (just in case) 

• Plenty of water! 

• Sun lotion 

• Packed lunch 

• A small rucksack type bag to carry belongings 

• A small amount of money (optional) to purchase cake, drinks and ice cream 

If you have any queries please do contact Ms Morgan  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Kate Morgan 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay to confirm the payment detailed above, you are also confirming that 
the emergency contact and medical details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a 
matter of urgency should there be any changes to the details we hold.   
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